
The I.R.M.P. has been circulated and digested and whilst it does not improve the events on the 

imminent (or far off ) horizon of the service, with regards to Unite the Union, its standpoint or that 

of its members , we accept the document and its findings, and do not wish to submit any 

changes to the document . 

 

 

Thanks  

 

Darren McCann  

 

Unite the union workshop rep 

 


